
February 7, 2025 

 

As a current board member for the Kansas Society of Radiologic 

Technologists I would like to invite you to be a part of our 2025 annual 

convention. In the spring, our 88th annual convention will be held in Manhattan, KS, on 

April 3-5. The convention will take place at the Garden Hilton, 410 S. 3rd Street, 

Manhattan, KS 66502.  Room blocks will be open soon. 

The KSRT is inviting hospitals and radiology related companies from Kansas and 

surrounding areas to be vendors and sponsors for this year’s convention. On  April 3-5, 

2025 attendees will have the opportunity to listen to speakers throughout the day.   This 

is a great opportunity to reach a number of Radiology professionals and Radiology 

students. Friday typically has a large number of students in attendance due to the 

Student Ray Bowl competition. 

I truly hope your organization will choose to participate in this annual event. Attached is 

a sponsorship form that lists opportunities to help support the event. If interested, please 

return the completed form and payment to the address listed below, paypal options are 

also available. Please feel free to contact me at 620-629-6285 or by email at 

kdenton@swmedcenter.com should questions arise.  

Thank you for your consideration.  If this has not been sent to the appropriate person, 

please email me the correct information.  We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Kind regards,  

Kelly 
 

 

Kelly Denton, ARRT(R)(M) 

Southwest Medical Center 
Department of Diagnostic Imaging 

PO Box 1340 
315 W. 15th Street 
Liberal, KS 67905 

 
kdenton@swmedcenter.com 
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